Town of Washington
Bruce, WI.
Monthly Board Meeting Minutes

March 6, 2017

1. Monthly board meeting was called to order by Chairman, Betsy
Patterson at 6:30 PM. All members were in attendance, with Richard Brand
by phone. Pled_ge of Allegiance was recited.

2. Richard Brand made a motion to dispense with reading of minutes
from February 6, 2017 minutes and approve. This was seconded by Steve
Henderson. All approved and motion carried.

3. Audience member asked questions for another resident regarding a
letter sent out by new assessor to residents asking for information. Betsy
explained why the information was needed as previous assessor did not
have information on a great numbers of parcels recorded.

4. Treasurer’s report was given by Peggy Linskey.
5.  Clerk reported information received in mail.

6. Chairman’s report: Betsy shared that assessor had told her that 179
parcels in the township had no records and there were at least 159 bldgs. on
properties on property not recorded from previous assessor. Discussion of
attending fire meeting where she learned that our township had 12 fire calls
last year. Discussed Tower Road washing out and 2 loads of gravel were
delivered by Rands Trucking. Large problem with culvert on Sheepcamp,
discussed by board members and maintenance man. Also 2 culverts North
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